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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Wednesday, June 6, 2018 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Wednesday, 
June 6, 2018, at 4:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Director of Technology—Mr. Miller provided an update for the committee on the various 

projects that will need to be complete in the area of technology.  He updated on the laptops for teachers that are 

needed and the server issues that will need to have an upgrade.  He also updated on the various summer projects 

that he will be doing. 

 

New Business:  

 Technology Planning 2018-2019—Mr. Miller continues to work on the technology plan.   

 Needed Technology Updates and Funding—Mr. Miller and Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the need to upgrade our 

servers.  The estimate was around $37,000.  This is something that could be done this summer or potentially wait until next 

summer. 

 ERate Update—Mr. Miller provided information on our ERate grant and the items that we will be able to get with the funds.  

 Social Studies Adoption Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the Social Studies curriculum and updated that 

some books are beginning to get purchased. 

 Senior Project Update—2018 and 2019—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on the seniors remaining to complete this year’s 

project as well as the juniors that have received their information and are already getting excited to get started. 

 Agriculture Ed. Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the new ag. Teacher and the classes being offered at both 

the ms and hs level. 

 Summer School Update—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on summer school numbers and the courses being offered at all 

levels. 
 


